WE'RE MOVING TO MOSCOW!

On Sunday, February 14, Shana, Aryeh and I are flying off to Moscow where I'll be teaching Yiddish literature at the Russian State Humanities University. Shana will be meeting with potential grantees of the Ford Foundation and will try to whip them into shape. Otherwise, she'll be overseeing Aryeh's schooling, ice skating, and our sightseeing. Aryeh can already say: Better late than never in Russian, which is sure to become our mantra.

The address of the University is 6 Miuskaya Ploschad, korpus 4, Moscow 125267 and the office number of Project Judaica is (095) 250-5109. We will be able to receive international calls in our (so-called) suite, but the phone line has yet to be installed. The closest phone is in Yale Reisner's apt., 250-6461.

If you're really intent on getting in touch with us, I would recommend the Project Judaica FAX machine: 011-7095-975-2160. For the intrepid, there is E-Mail, which I'm supposed to learn how to negotiate:

teolog@sovamsu.sovusa.com

From April 1-14, we'll be in Jerusalem, at the home of Esther Rochman. We return, barring another coup, on May 16.

On May 19, I'm speaking at the New York Public Library. A very big deal.

Tovid